
 
 
Greetings from U.S. Consulate General Kolkata  
 
Dear Principal:  
 
We invite your students from middle school i.e. class 5-8 to attend a workshop session which will 
be led by U.S. Youth poet Laureate who are coming from U.S. to Kolkata during Book fair.  Taking 
this opportunity we are hosting them on Saturday, Feb 8 from 1:00-2:30 pm. to lead a poetry 
workshop.  Can you please nominate 4students and send me their names accompanied by a 
teacher or a single parent. 
 
Please send me the names of  selected students via email at horebx@state.gov or WhatsApp 
9903991294. 
 
Please apply to the school in order to participate in this programme. Only four students will be 
allowed to take part in the workshop. Please note that participants will be selected on a first come 
first served basis. 
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